
 

              Governing Board Regular Meeting/Study Session of May 11, 2022 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a regular 
meeting/study session on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m., followed by 
closed session, and continuation of public session at 6:30 p.m. 
 
2022-23 Budget Study Session 
The Governing Board held their annual study session on the 2022-23 budget, including a review 
of the 2021-22 budget status. 
 
2021-22 Student Trustee Recognized 
The Governing Board thanked and recognized 2021-22 Student Trustee Austin Green for his 
service and contributions to 4CD. The newly elected Student Trustee will be sworn into office at 
the June Governing Board meeting. 
 
Resolutions Approved 
The following resolutions were unanimously approved by the Governing Board: 
 

 Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month, May 2022; 

 Mental Health Awareness Month, May 2022; and 

 Continuing Governing Board Authority to Hold Virtual Meetings Pursuant to Assembly 
Bill 361. 

 
Renewal Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of renewal agreements, including: 

 coordination and training for the child care program at Contra Costa College in 
partnership with Yosemite Community College District;  

 provision of non-perishable and perishable food for Diablo Valley College’s (DVC) 
pantries to serve students in need as well as their families in partnership with the Food 
Bank of Contra Costa and Solano Counties; 

 a Contra Costa Economic Partnership for 4CD that will provide support services to 
accomplish Strong Workforce Program goals regarding work-based learning 
employment outcomes; and 

 compensation of duties performed by Los Medanos College professor Myra Snell as 
math lead for the California Acceleration Project, in partnership with the Foundation for 
California Community Colleges. 

 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Frederic Johnson, retired DVC music professor. 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8, 2022, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dr. Judy E. Walters, President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Vice President (Ward 5) • John E. 

Márquez, Secretary (Ward 1) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • Andy Li (Ward 4) • Austin Green. Student 

Trustee 
 

 


